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I am writing to support the planning application 2020/93308 for a new Lidl store on the
site of the former Spotted Cow pub on Mew Hey Road.

I feel that due to the amount of new houses that have and continue to be built in the area
that we need additional supermarket competition . Although there is a Sainsbury
supermarket at Salendine Nook the prices are high and there is insufficient parking and I
would welcome a more reasonable priced store in the area.

It would also bring more employment to the area which is much needed in the current
economic climate. I have seen the plan which will use land that has  been left unoccupied
for many years and approve of the design 

I hope you will grant permission for the application to go ahead.

Kind Regards




